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Warsaw, 29 January 2024 

letter Q.462.8.2024.MP 

 

 

 

Kristian Schmidt, Land Transport Department Director 

European Commission, Directorate-General  

   for Mobility and Transport 
 

Josef Doppelbauer, Executive Director 

European Union Agency for Railways  
 

Juhan Lepassaar, Executive Director 

European Union Agency for Cybersecurity 

 

Regarding: Recommendations regarding railway passenger rolling stock cybersecurity 

Dear Sirs,  
Polish ISAC-Kolej (the Polish railway subsector Information Sharing and Analysis Centre) has 

adopted in June 2023 “Recommendations regarding railway passenger rolling stock cybersecurity”. 

Taking into account challenges related to cybersecurity of the railway system as well as the needs of 

the European common market of the railway products, including rolling stock, decision was made to 

prepare a bilingual edition of the recommendations for wider opening of cooperation keeping at the 

same time high railway safety & security and enhancing railway cybersecurity.  

Please find attached complete bilingual edition of the “Recommendations regarding railway 

passenger rolling stock cybersecurity”, and fill free to make them publicly available for the benefit 

of the railway safety, security and cybersecurity.  

 ISAC-Kolej President 

Railway Research Institute deputy director 

 

 

 

DSc. Eng. Marek Pawlik, IK prof. 
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